June 4, 2010

Mr. Ronald Williams, Chairman e
Columbia County Commissioners umbla County, % !
P O Box 1529 ' p /D

Lake City, Florida 32056-1529 4.! Z/@ﬁm

Dear Mr. Williams:

County Commissiciiers

After consulting our attorney, we have been advised that we should not meet with you and Mr. Dale
Williams individually; therefore the meeting you scheduled for Monday morning, june 7" at 9AM in
which you requested we attend without press or the whole group in attendance should be cancelled.

Any concerns you have in regards to the petition should be addressed in the special meeting, in which
we were told after the meeting last night, that the meeting Thursday, June 10 is not the special meeting
in which the commissioners will vote. The petition we have submitted is a legal document signed by
over 5,000 people of Columbia County and it cannot be changed or modified at this point.

Again we are requesting that you do not stall this procedure and go ahead and schedule the special
meeting along with the required public notice, so the county commissioners can all cast their votes and
we can move forward on this matter.

Again the people of Columbia County have voiced their will in this matter and we hope you and the
other county commissioners will hear and abide by their will.
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Elaine W. Reeves

Chairperson

Citizens Against Forced Utilities
628 SE Ormond Witt Road

Lake City, FL 32025
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